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August 25, 2017  
 
Jim Schoedler 

Project Manager 

303-725-9043 

jschoedler@usa.net 
 
Re:  DTV License 

 
To Jim Schoedler: 
 
Per your request from August 10, 2017, the Department of Commerce has evaluated the 

effects of KRMA Channel 33 proposed operation on the Table Mountain Radio Receiving 

Zone (Table Mountain).  Based on this evaluation, the Department is pleased to inform you 

that the request has been successfully coordinated. 
 
This coordination is based solely on technical information submitted to our office and not 

on the actual measured signal. 

 
We do not expect interference to Table Mountain users.  Should a problem arise, we 

reserve the right to request modifications to your operations. 
 

 
 

Regards, 
 

 
 

Mike Chang 
Boulder Labs Frequency Manager 

Institute for Telecommunication Sciences 


